
 
 
 
For the past year I took on a project of building several new homes in the Glenmoore 
area of Chester County.  I had purchased an 8 acre property and had it subdivided into 
three building lots.  As any builder knows this is truly the hardest part of constructing a 
new home.  The process alone can be so tedious and dealing with different townships 
and their procedures can lead to many headaches for any builder. 
 
For the engineering and subdivision portion of the properties I worked with Vastardis 
Consulting Engineers, LLC.  Nick Vastardis was an outstanding representative and 
worked effectively and efficiently in the engineering and subdivision portion of this 
property.  Nick was timely in returning plans and materials to me and the township for 
proper approvals.  He was prompt to all meetings and went out of his way to attend 
meetings that necessarily did not require his participation.  Working with Vastardis 
Consulting Engineers, LLC allowed me to meet my time frames in the construction of the 
new homes thus creating a very successful end result for my business and my 
customers. 
 
I highly recommend working with Vastardis Consulting Engineers, LLC for your 
subdivision and engineering portions of your building projects.  I will certainly continue 
working with them in the future. 
 
Best Regards 
George Thornton 
 
George Thornton Builders  
 
 


